
LPT Closure Time May be Extended 

       In meeting with CEO on 18.01.18 by ARTEE's efforts, we demanded that one-

month time for such an important policy decision to close 272 the transmitters is 

very less as lot of modalities are to be decided. So the time should be extended 

by another six months. We explained modalities also. 

Today (19.01.18) we got feedback that Prasar Bharati may extend this time by 

three to six months. 

16 sites of LPTs are having FM and FM is proposed in another 18 sites. So it is 

likely that staff from these 34 stations will not be disturbed. 

 

All this information is based on feedback, follow-up and persuasion by ARTEE 

Team today. We are committed to put up stiffest Resistance till we achieve more 

success. 

Long Live ARTEE 

Central Office  


